
 

  

Feb, 2020 

Fuji Flavor Co., Ltd. Ecomone Division 

3-5-8, Midorigaoka, Hamura-shi, Tokyo, Japan 

2058503  

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Re: Serrico Seminar 2020 

 

 We are pleased to announce that on February 7th, 2020 the annual 16th Serrico Seminar has 

successfully took part in Tokyo Ochanomizu Gakushi-kaikan. We would like to express our 

sincere thank you to all of the parties who has attended to this seminar. The outline of the 

seminar will follow; 

 

Theme: “Stored-products insects contamination risks and monitoring possibilities in the view 

point of ecology” 

 

Lectures: 

1. Usage of pheromone traps applicable for multiple insects 

2. Ecology of targeted insects in TORIS and how to start monitoring 

3. Characteristics of Tribolium (Tribolium castaneum/confusum) and improvements in lures 

 

Others: 

Notification from Domestic Sales Department, Official Dinner 

 

 With the contribution of all attendants who was willing to make a lively discussion, the 

seminar was concluded with great success. Thank you for your corporation and we expect 

continuous relationship with you.  

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Masahiko, KIKUKAWA 

Head of Ecomone Headquarters, Member of the Board 

 


